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  Friday 26th February 2021 

The newsletter from Mundford C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

 

Encouraging Excellence in Everyone … 

World Book Day 

Next week on Thursday 4th March we will be celebrating World Book day. The children will be 

doing lots of activities based on a book. We are encouraging all children (both those at home 
and at school) to dress up like their favourite book characters. For those of you at home, you 

might like to send a picture of you in your fancy dress to your class teacher.  

All children will receive a World Book Day voucher to get a free book.  These will be handed 

out on Monday 8th when all children are back at school. 

We are also running a design a bookmark competition.  Children at school can hand their 

entries into their teachers and for those of you at home, they can be emailed to Mrs 
Saunders:  psaunders22rc@nsix.org.uk.  Closing date is Thursday 4th March and more 

information is on everyone’s Google Classroom. 

March 8th 

We are very excited that all the children are returning on March 8th.  We can’t wait to all be 
back together again. As with every wide-scale reopening there is a very thick set of guidance 

notes that comes alongside it. We are working on plans to ensure that we are compliant with 
the guidance to keep staff and pupils safe. A detailed letter with all the information needed 

will come out at the beginning of next week. We thank you for your patience while we 
navigate our way through all the new information.  

 
  

Science Week 

The week beginning 8th March is national science week. We LOVE science at Mundford and 
will be taking part. We will be providing the children with lots of opportunities to gain and 

apply science knowledge through experiments and fun activities all week. To celebrate the 
end of the science week the children can come dressed as mad scientists on Friday 12th 

March.   

New Tech 

Over the course of last half-term we received a very generous donation from a member of 

the community and were able to buy new technology i.e webcams etc., for the teachers to 
use. We have also allocated funds from the school budget to buy more google chromebooks 

for the children. This will really help to enhance the children’s school experience.  
Dates for your diary.  

Thursday 4th March: world book day, children come to school/at home dressed as their 

favourite book characters, deadline for Bookmark Competition. 
Monday 8th March: All children back to school (letter about start and finish times to follow). 

8th- 12th March: The children will be having lots of fun in Science week. On Friday 12th 
March we will have dress up as a mad scientist day to finish the week off.  
Friday 19th March: Red nose day, Children to come to school dressed up as a superhero. 

Easter Holidays: Monday 29th March – Friday 9th April. 
Monday 12th April: Children back to school. 

 

mailto:psaunders22rc@nsix.org.uk



